
 

Should Pokémon cards be  

allowed in school 
Pokémon cards have become a big part of playground life in 
many schools. While lots of children enjoy collecting and trading 
them, not everyone agrees they should be allowed at school. 

Some people argue that the cards help children practise 
important skills. Organising collections, planning fair trades, and 
talking to others all support learning and social interaction. For 
some children, it’s a way to connect with others and build 
confidence. 

Others see things differently. There have been arguments, 
unfair trades, and even bullying. Some children have had their 
cards stolen or lost, which can be very upsetting. There’s also 
the issue of inclusion—if a child doesn’t have any cards, they 
might feel left out or sad during playtime. 

Although Pokémon cards can offer great opportunities for 
learning and fun, I believe they should only be allowed with 
clear rules in place. That way, children can enjoy the experience 
without it causing harm. 

 


